

# Sutton College turns 50!

There are many things planned to celebrate this fantastic College milestone.

The Starkey Gallery at Sutton centre houses information on the history of the College and there are displays on the decades in the walkway windows where you can travel back in time looking at some of the courses (and props)!

If you have studied at the College for a long time, recall it being built or even attended before it was based in St NIcholas Way, we would love to hear your memories of learning times gone by. Do let us know at marketing@suttoncollege.ac.uk

Some of our students will be creating work to contribute to the End of Year Exhibition 2022. Please note the date and drop in if you can!

#### **End of Year Art & Craft Exhibition**

Sutton Library, 2nd Floor 15/06/22 - 26/06/22





### **50th Anniversary Competition**

Write a short story or poem and you could win an Amazon voucher and have your entry read at the Awards Evening in June.

Write about the meaning of learning as an adult - a story of lifelong learning, a poem about studying a certain subject or how it made you feel to finish a course.

Submission deadline is Friday 27 May. For more information see: https://bit.ly/SC50Write



## Nominate now!

Nominate, recognise and celebrate someone who has gone above and beyond, exceeded expectations or makes a difference to your College experience.

See https://bit.ly/2lushhe for more information and to nominate now!







SUPPORTED BY
MAYOR OF LONDON





## Free Enrichment Sessions

#### Cyber Awareness -Met Police

Tuesday 17th May at 12.15 (online)
Join online at meet.google.com/naz-ztbg-fbz

Learn how a criminal might hack your computers and accounts and discover simple changes you can make to protect your online life from criminal hackers.



#### Mental Health Awareness Week in May

To mark this important week, we have organised 2 FREE sessions, delivered by Sutton Uplift.

#### 'Relaxation & Self Care'

Tuesday 10th May 12pm -1pm (Onsite at Sutton)

#### 'Coping with Stress'

Thursday 12th May 12pm - 1pm (Online)

If you are interested in attending either of these free sessions please speak to reception or contact marketing@suttoncollege.ac.uk.



See all our enrichment sessions at www.suttoncollege.ac.uk/students/workshops

## Sign up to Sustainability

Have you pledged yet? Look at our Sustainability Pledges & say you'll join us in making a small change.

Try to walk more or go meat free a day a week to have an impact on climate change. See https://bit.ly/3pAU6YV



## Summer Term Courses still have places!

Try something new in the Summer Term! Courses start soon & still have spaces. See the full listings at www.suttoncollege.ac.uk

### **Coming Soon!**

Our new 22/23 programme featuring courses running from September 2022 will be launched in June. Keep your eye out for our Early Enrolment Incentive!

## GLA Survey reminder

If you are on an accredited course, you may have received an email asking you to complete a London Learner survey for the Greater London Authority (GLA).

If you haven't got around to doing it yet, please do so asap as we are required by the GLA as a funding requirement.

## Sutton Nightwatch – Thank you!

All the donations we collected were taken along to Sutton Nightwatch a few weeks ago where they were very gratefully received.

Staff also took some food they had cooked for the clients there and it was a brilliant evening. Information on Sutton Nightwatch can be found at www.suttonnightwatch.com